
From: Shelley M
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Opposition to Extension of the Emergency Bill
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 11:51:16 AM

Dear Committee

I write to you today to voice my opposition to extending the Emergency Powers to
October. 

As the ABS has provided details data in relation to deaths from Covid, it is clear that
Covid is not one of the leading causes of death to Australians. This information alone
should cease the emergency power extension. 

https://www.abs.gov.au/statistics/health/causes-death

Also in regards to vaccines, mandates should be gone as there is clearly no difference
between vaccinated and unvaccinated.  
https://www.thelancet.com/journals/laninf/article/PIIS1473-3099(21)00648-4/fulltext

Below attached.   Screen shot from the Pfizer safety study shows that 
1,223 PEOPLE DIED WITHIN 90 DAYS OF VACCINE 

1 in 17 people (5.74%) suffered a fatal outcome 

The MHRA however had full knowledge and went ahead and authorised the Pfizer vaccine stating that 

“The most common side effects with BNT162b2 (which may affect more than 1 in 10 people) were pain at the injection
site, tiredness, headache, muscle pain, chills, joint pain and fever. Adverse events were usually mild or moderate in
intensity and resolved within a few days after vaccination.”

(See list of side effects below screen shot above)

Pfizer safety study:-

I look forward to a committee doing the right thing by Qlders. 

Kind regards
Shelley Millen 
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